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Welcome to another Descent newsletter
   Our presentation of the rescue coverage in Ogof Ffynnon Ddu that appears in our current issue 
has drawn a lot of comment, all good, so our thanks go not only to the multiple authors and 
photographers who helped to put it together, but also to our reders for the encouragement. If you 
have not seen a copy, it isn’t too late ... Click on the cover to go directly to the page.

   Our next issue is almost ready to go to print, with caving news and articles in plenty. It feels like 
this is an issue of discovery, from finds made during the pandemic both at home and internationally. 
Adding to the rescue statistics for 2021 readers will find features on the major archaeological 
discovery in Devon, Sherford Bone Cave, and the highly significant penetration into the Stoney 
Middleton Master Cave in the Peak District. This has been searched for over many years and, 
to place it in the context of other caves in the region, our centre pages are given over to a large 
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 Best wishes from Descent magazine

catchment area map showing the relative connections, actual or potential. Especially in light of all 
the recent increased production costs, it helps that if you haven’t renewed your subscription but 
intend to do so, now’s the time to make life easier for us here at Descent.
   We hope you will look forward to receiving the next Descent.

Best wishes from
Chris & Judith


